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The Western Christian Presence in the Russias and Qājār
Persia, c.1760–c.1870 Thomas O Flynn 2017-08-07 The
Western Christian Presence in the Russias and Qājār
Persia, c.1760–c.1870 recalls two long neglected
European and North American missionary ventures in the
Caucasus and Imperial Persia. It investigates the
activities of Protestant and Catholic missionaries and
provides valuable insights on the social and political
backdrop of their experiences.
Interrupted Time Series Analysis David McDowall 2019
Interrupted Time Series Analysis develops a
comprehensive set of models and methods for drawing
causal inferences from time series. It provides example
analyses of social, behavioral, and biomedical time
series to illustrate a general strategy for building
AutoRegressive Integrated Moving Average (ARIMA) impact
models. Additionally, the book supplements the classic
Box-Jenkins-Tiao model-building strategy with recent
auxiliary tests for transformation, differencing, and
model selection. Not only does the text discuss new
developments, including the prospects for widespread
adoption of Bayesian hypothesis testing and synthetic
control group designs, but it makes optimal use of
graphical illustrations in its examples. With forty
completed example analyses that demonstrate the
implications of model properties, Interrupted Time
Series Analysis will be a key inter-disciplinary text in
classrooms, workshops, and short-courses for researchers
familiar with time series data or cross-sectional
regression analysis but limited background in the
structure of time series processes and experiments.
When Scotland Was Jewish Elizabeth Caldwell Hirschman
2015-05-07 The popular image of Scotland is dominated by
widely recognized elements of Celtic culture. But a
significant non–Celtic influence on Scotland’s history
has been largely ignored for centuries? This book argues
that much of Scotland’s history and culture from 1100
forward is Jewish. The authors provide evidence that
many of the national heroes, villains, rulers, nobles,
traders, merchants, bishops, guild members, burgesses,
and ministers of Scotland were of Jewish descent, their
ancestors originating in France and Spain. Much of the
traditional historical account of Scotland, it is
proposed, rests on fundamental interpretive errors,
perpetuated in order to affirm Scotland’s identity as a
Celtic, Christian society. A more accurate and profound
understanding of Scottish history has thus been buried.
The authors’ wide-ranging research includes examination
of census records, archaeological artifacts, castle
carvings, cemetery inscriptions, religious seals,
coinage, burgess and guild member rolls, noble
genealogies, family crests, portraiture, and geographic
place names.
Magna carta King John 2013-06-08 The constitutional
foundation of English (and perhaps world) freedoms
An Outline History of English Jacek Fisiak 2009
Shahnameh Elizabeth Laird 2014-12-16 The Shahnameh is a
collection of stories and myths from ancient Iran,
filled with kings, heroes, princesses, magical animals
and demons. Written as an epic poem by the poet Ferdowsi
in the 10th century, it is one of the great classics of
Persian literature. The tales include the Simurgh, the
giant bird who brings up an orphaned king in her nest on
a craggy rock, wicked King Zahhak with his man-eating
snakes, and above all the story of the great hero Rustam
and his son Sohrab.Elizabeth Laird is passionate about
bringing this great epic poem to the children of western
cultures, as well as retelling it for Iranian children
living in the West.
The Penguin Illustrated History of Britain & Ireland
Barry W. Cunliffe 2004 Presents an illustrated history
of England, Scotland, Wales and Ireland. This title

Beautiful Bananas Elizabeth Laird 2012-09-20 Beautiful
Bananas ia an imaginative picture book in the African
folktale tradition. A little girl sets off through the
jungle to take a beautiful bunch of bananas to her
grandfather. On the way she encounters a number of wild,
but friendly animals who take her bananas, but then
apologise and replace them with various treats, until
finally an elephant gives her another bunch of bananas.
A beautiful circular tale, the kind of which often
appears in folklore around the world. This particular
story is often heard in East Africa. ·Elizabeth Laird is
a high profile, award-winning author who has been
shortlisted for the Carnegie Medal and has won the
Smarties Young Judges prize. She is also a specialist in
African folklore. Her acclaimed works include When the
World Began published by Oxford University Press ·Liz
Pichon is an exciting new children's book illustrator
who has worked on a number of successful reference
series for Oxford University Press
Hampstead Heath Deborah Wolton 2007 Hampstead Heath is
London's favourite open space, walked over by thousands
every day. This richly illustrated book unveils what
anyone strolling on the Heath can watch out for,
including a geological structure unique for London,
nurturing very particular flora; veteran trees; the
'ghosts' of ancient woodland and hedgerows dating back
to the Middle Ages and beyond; Anglo-Saxon estate
boundaries; traces of the great estates of the 18th
century, of which Kenwood is the sole survivor. As the
authors explains, the Heath would have been covered in
housing had it not been for our determined, cunning and
generous forebears, who outwitted the landowners step by
step to secure the landscape for us all.
An Illustrated History of Britain David McDowall 1989
Brief History William E. Burns 2009-01-01 A Brief
History of Great Britain narrates the history of Great
Britain from the earliest times to the 21st century,
covering the entire island England, Wales, and Scotland
as well as associated archipelagos such as the Channel
Islands, the Orkneys, and Ireland as they have
influenced British history. The central story of this
volume is the development of the British kingdom,
including its rise and decline on the world stage. The
book is built around a clear chronological political
narrative while incorporating treatment of social,
economic, and religious issues. Coverage includes: Early
Settlements, Celts, and Romans Anglo-Saxons, Scots, and
Vikings Scotland, England, and Wales Britain in the Late
Middle Ages The Making of Protestant Britain Industry
and Conquest Britain in the Age of Empire An Age of
Crisis The Age of Consensus A House Divided.
Principles and Practice of Public Health Surveillance
Lisa M. Lee 2010 Rev. ed. of: Principles and practice of
public health survrveillance / edited by Steven M.
Teutsch, R. Elliott Churchill. 2nd ed. 2000.
The British National Bibliography Arthur James Wells
2004
Britain in Close-up David McDowall 1993-01-01 A study of
a range of aspects of contemporary Britain, including
government and politics, society and culture, education
and religion. In examining the changes which the nation
is undergoing, it offers a vision of Britain's future in
the 21st century. Exer.
A Modern History of the Kurds David McDowall 1997-12-31
Elusive; and how governments have used the internal
fault lines of Kurdish society to impede national
progress. He also explains why the Kurdish question is
unlikely to disappear and examines the likely prospects
for the future.
The Usborne History of Britain Ruth Brocklehurst
2008-06-27 This is a comprehensive conpendium of the
history of Britain, encompassing everything from
prehistoric times to the turn of the new millennium. It
an-illustrated-history-of-britain-david-mcdowall
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takes the reader on a journey from prehistoric times
onwards, examining such topics as the spread of
literacy, the development of transport, and the
evolution of country houses on the way. It provides an
introduction to British and Irish history.
Cumberland’s Culloden Army 1745–46 Stuart Reid
2012-10-20 In August 1745 Charles Edward Stuart, the
'Young Pretender', landed in Scotland and sparked the
Second Jacobite Rising. The Jacobite forces seized
Perth, then Edinburgh, where they proclaimed the Young
Pretender's father King James VIII; they trounced their
Hanoverian opponents at Prestonpans and crossed into
England, getting as far south as Derby before
withdrawing into Scotland. Far from universally popular
north of the border, the Jacobite army bested another
Hanoverian army at Falkirk and besieged Stirling, only
to be routed by the Duke of Cumberland's army at
Culloden in April 1746, a crushing defeat that ended any
prospect of a Stuart restoration. Featuring full-colour
artwork depicting the distinctive uniforms of
Cumberland's men, this exhaustively researched study
offers a wealth of detail of regimental strengths and
casualties and includes an extended chronology that
places individual units in specific places throughout
the campaign that culminated at Culloden.
Diachronic English Linguistics Lilo Moessner 2003
A History Maker Alasdair Gray 2014-01-23 A tale of
border warfare, military and erotic, set in the twentythird century, where the women rule the kingdom and the
men play war games. This is the fictional memoir of Wat
Dryhope - edited, annotated and commented upon. History
has come to an end, war is regulated as if it's all a
game. But Wat, the History Maker himself, does not play
entirely by the rules, and when a woman, Delilah
Puddock, joins the fray, this 'utopian' history is
further enlivened. Alasdair Gray cleverly plays with the
notion and writing of history, as well as perennial
modern debates on war, sexism and society - entertaining
and thought-provoking, this is a delightful satire
illustrated throughout by the author.
English Studies Mehmet Ali Çelikel 2015-09-18 This
volume offers a selection of revised versions of the
papers presented at the 7th International IDEA
Conference held at Pamukkale University in Denizli,
Turkey, organised by the Association of English Language
and Literary Studies in Turkey. The contributions to
this book offer a wide range of research from scholars
on a variety of topics in English literature, including
Shakespearean studies, Victorian, colonial, and
postcolonial literature, poetry, and drama studies. The
volume also includes a number of informative research
articles on comparative and translation studies which
will offer assistance to young scholars in their
academic studies. In addition to acting as a guide to
young academics, the book will also function as a
fruitful reference book in a wide range of English
literary studies.
Stroke Charles P. Warlow 2001-01-08 In the second
edition of this successful book, the authors have again
worked closely together as a team to produce a seamless
and consistently styled account of the diagnosis and
management of stroke. What is different about this book?
As many of the excellent reviews of the first edition
point out, it presents a unique approach to stroke, both
from the uniformity and clarity of the style (achievable
only by a team working very closely together) and the
integrated clinical management that weaves together
causation, presentation, diagnosis, management and
rehabilitation. This book deliberately poses and answers
many of the burning questions and controversies in
stroke and achieves a rare combination of readability
and broad coverage.
Till Time's Last Sand David Kynaston 2017-09-07 The
authorised history of the Bank of England by the
bestselling David Kynaston, 'the most entertaining
historian alive' (Spectator). 'Not an ordinary bank, but
a great engine of state,' Adam Smith declared of the
Bank of England as long ago as 1776. The Bank is now
over 320 years old, and throughout almost all that time
it has been central to British history. Yet to most
people, despite its increasingly high profile, its
history is largely unknown. Till Time's Last Sand by
David Kynaston is the first authoritative and accessible
single-volume history of the Bank of England, opening
with the Bank's founding in 1694 in the midst of the
English financial revolution and closing in 2013 with
Mark Carney succeeding Mervyn King as Governor. This is
an-illustrated-history-of-britain-david-mcdowall

a history that fully addresses the important debates
over the years about the Bank's purpose and modes of
operation and that covers such aspects as monetary and
exchange-rate policies and relations with government,
the City and other central banks. Yet this is also a
narrative that does full justice to the leading episodes
and characters of the Bank, while taking care to evoke a
real sense of the place itself, with its often
distinctively domestic side. Deploying an array of
piquant and revealing material from the Bank's rich
archives, Till Time's Last Sand is a multi-layered and
insightful portrait of one of our most important
national institutions, from one of our leading
historians.
The Oxford History of Britain Kenneth O. Morgan 1991
The Kurds David McDowall 1992 The author traces the
history of the Kurds of Iraq, Iran, Turkey and
elsewhere, examining the structures of Kurdish society
and the growth of Kurdish nationalism.
Fast Food Nation Eric Schlosser 2012 Explores the
homogenization of American culture and the impact of the
fast food industry on modern-day health, economy,
politics, popular culture, entertainment, and food
production.
The Gothic: Studies in History, Identity and Space
Katarzyna Więckowska 2020-04-14
Leviathans Alfred D. Chandler 2005-01-24 A groundbreaking 2005 exploration of multinational corporations
that differs from other books on the subject by offering
the reader a totally global perspective of
multinationals without portraying them simply as
economic entities. Written by experts on various aspects
of the history, development, cultural and social
implications of the multinational corporation, the book
paints a compelling and coherent picture of the way
these businesses affect almost all areas of our
existence. As we might expect, the multinational company
is shown to play a major role in the globalization that
is reshaping so much of our lives.
The Forms of Historical Fiction Harry E. Shaw 1983
Discusses the nature of the historical novel, examines
works by Sir Walter Scott and other nineteenth-century
novelists, and looks at their common themes
The Modern Middle East Albert Hourani 1993-01-01 This
valuable collection of essays brings leading Middle
Eastern scholars together in one volume and provides an
unparalleled view of the modern Middle East. Covering
two centuries of change, from 1789 to the present, the
selection is carefully designed for students and is the
only available text of its kind. It will also appeal to
anyone with a general interest in the Middle East. The
book is divided into four sections: Reforming Elites and
Changing Relations with Europe, 1789-1918;
Transformations in Society and Economy, 1789-1918; The
Construction of Nationalist Ideologies and Politics up
to the 1950s; and The Middle East since the Second World
War. This valuable collection of essays brings leading
Middle Eastern scholars together in one volume and
provides an unparalleled view of the modern Middle East.
Covering two centuries of change, from 1789 to the
present, the selection is carefully designed for
students and is the only available text of its kind. It
will also appeal to anyone with a general interest in
the Middle East. The book is divided into four sections:
Reforming Elites and Changing Relations with Europe,
1789-1918; Transformations in Society and Economy,
1789-1918; The Construction of Nationalist Ideologies
and Politics up to the 1950s; and The Middle East since
the Second World War.
Great Britain: geography, politics, culture Любовь
Ласица 2017-09-05 Учебное пособие содержит
страноведческий материал об истории, географии,
политической жизни, культуре Великобритании, а также
контрольные вопросы, тесты и задания для практических
занятий по дисциплине «География и культура страны
основного иностранного языка».
The British Empire and the Armenian Genocide Michelle
Tusan 2017-02-28 An estimated one million Armenians were
killed in the dying days of the Ottoman Empire in 1915.
Against the backdrop of World War I, reports of
massacre, atrocity, genocide and exile sparked the
largest global humanitarian response up to that date.
Britain and its empire - the most powerful
internationalist institutional force at the time played a key role in determining the global response to
these events. This book considers the first attempt to
intervene on behalf of the victims of the massacres and
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to prosecute those responsible for 'crimes against
humanity' using newly uncovered archival material. It
looks at those who attempted to stop the violence and to
prosecute the Ottoman perpetrators of the atrocities. In
the process it explores why the Armenian question
emerged as one of the most popular humanitarian causes
in British society, capturing the imagination of
philanthropists, politicians and the press. For
liberals, it was seen as the embodiment of the
humanitarian ideals espoused by their former leader (and
four-time Prime Minister), W.E. Gladstone. For
conservatives, as articulated most clearly by Winston
Churchill, it proved a test case for British imperial
power. In looking at the British response to the events
in Anatolia, Michelle Tusan provides a new perspective
on the genocide and sheds light on one of the first ever
international humanitarian campaigns.
Star of the Sea Joseph O'Connor 2004 In the middle of
the Atlantic Ocean during the summer of 1847, a boatload
of Irish refugees heading for the promise of America is
stalked by a killer in their ranks who seems bent on
some kind of revenge, in a historical thriller by the
author of Cowboys & Indians and The Salesman. Reprint.
50,000 first printing.
The Natural History of Santo Philippe Bouchet 2011
Santo, the largest island in the South Pacific nation of
Vanuatu, is an extraordinary geographical and cultural
microcosm, combining reefs, caves, mountains, and
satellite isles—with human history that dates back 3,000
years. Collecting contributions from more than one
hundred authors, The Natural History of Santo is the
result of a 2006 Santo expedition, which brought
together scientists, volunteers, and students from
twenty-five countries. This lavishly illustrated book
pays homage to the biodiversity of this “planet-island”
and bridges the gaps between scientific knowledge,
conservation, and education.
In Other Words Mona Baker 2011-01-25 In Other Words is
the definitive coursebook for anyone studying
translation. Assuming no knowledge of foreign languages,
it offers both a practical and theoretical guide to
translation studies, and provides an important
foundation for training professional translators.
Drawing on modern linguistic theory, this best-selling
text provides a solid base to inform and guide the many
key decisions trainee translators have to make. Each
chapter offers an explanation of key concepts,
identifies potential sources of translation difficulties
related to those concepts, and illustrates various
strategies for resolving these difficulties. Authentic
examples of translated texts from a wide variety of
languages are examined, and practical exercises and
further reading are included at the end of each chapter.
The second edition has been fully revised to reflect
recent developments in the field and new features
include: A new chapter that addresses issues of ethics
and ideology, in response to increased pressures on
translators and interpreters to demonstrate
accountability and awareness of the social impact of
their decisions. Examples and exercises from new genres
such as audiovisual translation, scientific translation,
oral interpreting, website translation, and news/media
translation. New project-driven exercises designed to
support MA dissertation work Updated references and
further reading. A companion website featuring further
examples and tasks Written by Mona Baker, a leading
international figure in the field, this key text is the
essential coursebook for any student of translation
studies.
King Arthur Frank Thompson 2004-06-01 A vastly
outnumbered Arthur and his knights are sent by the Roman
Empire to defeat a bloodthirsty Saxon conqueror and his
powerful army, a mission that takes a romantic turn when
Arthur, Lancelot, and the knights rescue the beautiful
Guinevere.
The Oxford Illustrated History of the Royal Navy Bryan
Ranft 2002 Britain is an island nation and throughout
history its navy has been of great importance for its
defence. As a consequence it has always had a special
significance and has over the centuries entrenched
itself in the national psyche, making itself manifest
not only through the hero-worship ofits principal
characters such as Horatio Nelson and Sir Francis Drake
but also finding expression through art, music, and
literature.Like any great national institution, the navy
is a complex web of interconnected histories operational, strategic, political, economic,
an-illustrated-history-of-britain-david-mcdowall

administrative, technological, and social. Now updated
for its paperback edition, The Oxford Illustrated
History of the Royal Navy, in a series of
fourteenchapters, provides a thorough and engaging
treatment of these histories, covering every aspect of
naval history from the Anglo-Saxon period to the dawn of
the new millennium.The book explores:Major action and
campaigns - the defeat of the Spanish Armada, the AngloDutch Wars, the Battle of Trafalgar, the Battle of
Jutland, the Atlantic Campaign of 1939-45, the Falklands
conflict, the Gulf War, and attacks on terrorist bases
in Afghanistan in 2001.Developments in naval history and
technology - navigational advances, surveying,
constructional developments, disaster relief, the
suppression of the slave trade, and the Strategic
Defence Review of 1998.Key personalities - Drake and
Nelson, Samuel Pepys, Francis Beaufort, Jackie Fisher,
Lord Charles Beresford, Lord Jellicoe.Naval life recruitment (press gangs, training, education,
discipline), tactics, gunnery and armaments, amphibious
operations, wages and conditions, victualling and
supply.How and when did Britain's perception of the sea
change from a thing of fear to a 'moat defence' (in the
words of Shakespeare)?How did the navy's administrative
systems develop during the Tudor period?During the
seventeenth and early eighteenth centuries, its greatest
period of expansion, how did the navy develop
strategically and operationally?How successfully did the
navy defend the British Empire during the nineteenth
century?What role did the navy play in Victorian
Britain's thirst for exploring of the world?What
technical developments have been important to the
navy?What effect did two world wars have on the role of
the Royal Navy?What does the modern navy look like now
and what about the future?With a full chronology, which
has been brought up to date to the end of 2001, an
extensive list of further reading, 16 pages of colour
plates, 23 maps, 6 special Action Station diagram 'box'
features, and around 200 black-and-white integrated
illustrations, this is an authoritative and
highlyreadable account of a unique fighting service and
its people.
The Future of Finance Henri Arslanian 2019-07-15 This
book, written jointly by an engineer and artificial
intelligence expert along with a lawyer and banker, is a
glimpse on what the future of the financial services
will look like and the impact it will have on society.
The first half of the book provides a detailed yet easy
to understand educational and technical overview of
FinTech, artificial intelligence and cryptocurrencies
including the existing industry pain points and the new
technological enablers. The second half provides a
practical, concise and engaging overview of their latest
trends and their impact on the future of the financial
services industry including numerous use cases and
practical examples. The book is a must read for any
professional currently working in finance, any student
studying the topic or anyone curious on how the future
of finance will look like.
Palestine and Israel David McDowall 1991-07-01 In this
thoroughly researched and highly topical book, David
McDowall considers the Palestinian uprising from a
historical, social, and political perspective, and
carefully reassesses the prospects for a settlement of
the Arab-Israeli conflict.
Britain Revealed Diana Cordea 2021-12-31 Why do Brits
call their flag a "Jack"? How did the leek become a
symbol of Wales? Does the Tube run 24/7? Who was the
Widow of Windsor? Can you take part in a coronation?
What was a Greenwood marriage? Was the Giant's Causeway
built by an Irish giant? Which British literary figures
won the Nobel Prize for Literature? How can you register
a record in the Guinness Book of Records? What is the
emergency phone number in the UK? Providing wellorganised material on the UK's history, geography,
literature, royalty and society, Diana Cordea's "Britain
Revealed" is a condensed and easy to read book about all
things British. It is an excellent user-friendly
reference for prospective visitors to the UK,
Anglophiles, or readers wishing to know and understand
popular British culture. Most importantly, "Britain
Revealed" is aimed at teachers of English as a foreign
language, who wish to make their English and optional
classes more exciting. The plethora of information
provided in this comprehensive teaching aid can be
adapted to various levels of language proficiency and
can be used in various classroom activities. Focusing on
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essential questions concerning British culture and
civilisation, this volume is also attractive to
learners, who will thus have the opportunity of brushing
up on their English in a versatile and practical way.
Jane Eyre + Wuthering Heights (2 Unabridged Classics)
Charlotte Brontë 2013-07-10 This carefully crafted
ebook: “Jane Eyre + Wuthering Heights (2 Unabridged
Classics)” is formatted for your eReader with a
functional and detailed table of contents. Charlotte
Brontë's most beloved novel describes the passionate
love between the courageous orphan Jane Eyre and the
brilliant, brooding, and domineering Rochester. The
loneliness and cruelty of Jane's childhood strengthens
her natural independence and spirit, which prove
invaluable when she takes a position as a governess at
Thornfield Hall. But after she falls in love with her
sardonic employer, her discovery of his terrible secret
forces her to make a heart-wrenching choice. Ever since
its publication in 1847, Jane Eyre has enthralled every
kind of reader, from the most critical and cultivated to
the youngest and most unabashedly romantic. It lives as
one of the great triumphs of storytelling and as a
moving and unforgettable portrayal of a woman's quest
for self-respect. Born into a poor family and raised by
an oppressive aunt, young Jane Eyre becomes the
governess at Thornfield Manor to escape the confines of
her life. There her fiery independence clashes with the
brooding and mysterious nature of her employer, Mr.
Rochester. But what begins as outright loathing slowly
evolves into a passionate romance. When a terrible
secret from Rochester's past threatens to tear the two
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apart, Jane must make an impossible choice: Should she
follow her heart or walk away and lose her love forever?
Considered by many to be Charlotte Brontë’s masterpiece,
Jane Eyre chronicles the passionate love between the
independent and strong-willed orphan Jane Eyre and the
dark, impassioned Mr. Rochester. Having endured a lonely
and cruel childhood, orphan Jane Eyre, who is reared in
the home of her heartless aunt prior to attending a
boarding school with an equally torturous regime, is
strengthened by these experiences. The natural
independence and unbroken spirit she emerges with allows
her to thrive as a governess at Thornfield Hall. It is
only after she falls in love with her employer and
discovers his explosive secret that she is forced to
return to the poverty and isolation of her past.
Wuthering Heights is the only published novel by Emily
Brontë, written between October 1845 and June 1846 and
published in July of the following year. It was not
printed until December 1847 under the pseudonym Ellis
Bell, after the success of her sister Charlotte Brontë's
novel Jane Eyre. A posthumous second edition was edited
by Charlotte in 1850. It is one of the world's greatest
tales of unrequited love, captivating readers with its
intense passion and drama. A classic novel of consuming
passions, played out against the lonely moors of
northern England, recounts the turbulent and tempestuous
love story. The title of the novel comes from the
Yorkshire manor on the moors of the story. The narrative
centres on the all-encompassing, passionate, but
ultimately doomed love between Catherine Earnshaw and
Heathcliff, and how this unresolved passion eventually
destroys them and the people around them.
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